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Seminole County Sheriff’s Office investigating convenience store robbery 

Seminole Co. Fla., (09-26-14) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is investigating the robbery 
of a convenience store that occurred early Thursday morning at the 7-Eleven, located at 980 
Wekiva Springs Road in Longwood. 

Just before 1:30 a.m. early Thursday morning, two suspects entered the 7-Eleven and 
approached the clerk demanding cash.  One of the suspects threatened the clerk with a 
handgun during the incident. The clerk complied with the suspects demands and handed them 
an undisclosed amount of cash.  The suspects then fled the scene in a faded red sedan.  

The first suspect is described as a white male, wearing a black hat, white long sleeve shirt, and 
dark blue jeans.  The second suspect is described as a white male, wearing a yellow hat, maroon 
long sleeve shirt, light blue jeans, and wearing a blue back pack. Both suspects had white 
bandannas covering their faces.  A video of the suspects is attached.   

 
Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS or the 
Seminole County Sheriff's Office at (407) 665-6650. 

Please do not respond to this email as this account is not monitored.  For more information 
contact: 
 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)  
(407) 665-6950 - desk 
(407) 637-9210 - cell 
or 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 - cell 
  

### 
{{{medialist}}} 

mailto:kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org
mailto:kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org

